
We Traveled the World and It’s Very True, There’s
No Other Teachers & Staff Quite Like You!

Lenox Teacher & Staff 

Appreciation Week

April 29-May 3

Please  complete the attached thank you letter for your
teachers. Students are welcome to write their own letter as

well. Don't forget our specials teachers and school staff!

 Please return to school by Monday, April 29, 2024
It may be dropped in box at main entrance of school at

morning drop off or sent in to school in homework folder. 



__________________________________________

makes the world a better place

(Teacher Name)


